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Ben Kessler <bkessler@bexley.org>

Proposed bike lane on Drexel Avenue

James Balch <jamesrbalch@gmail.com> Sun, Feb 6, 2022 at 11:43 AM
To: electedofficials@bexley.org

As a Bexley resident, I am strongly opposed to the proposed bike lane along Drexel Avenue.  This will eliminate much
needed parking for St. Albans Church and the limited amount of retail businesses we have on Main Street / Drexel
Avenue.  Additionally, I am concerned from a safety perspective as cars travel too fast down Drexel and putting a bike
lane increases the likelihood of an accident.  

Sincerely, 

James Balch  
-- 
Connect on LinkedIn | 614.531.5627

http://www.linkedin.com/pub/james-balch/6/99b/730

